
 

 

 

USING THE SAT INFORMATION FOR ADMISSIONS TO INDIAN 

UNIVERSITIES 
 

College Board is hosting a webinar to share the details around the SAT, its use in Indian 

Universities, as well as the scholarships and discounts available to Indian students. The SAT is now 

accepted by over 30 top Indian universities for their undergraduate programs.  

Do Join to also get information about changes in SAT due to COVID -19. The webinar is free of 

cost. 

 

Date - Saturday 18 April, 2020 

Time- 10:30 am IST 

 

Link for registration - 

https://collegeboardtraining.webex.com/collegeboardtraining/onstage/g.php?MTID=ea794c78657e5

f00276795f04d3968a81 
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